
Peninsula School’s Weekly Update
Thursday, June 15th, 2017

Dear	Peninsula	Families,	

The	year	has	2lown	by,	and	it’s	hard	to	believe	that	we	are	already	heading	off	to	summer	
break,	even	with	the	extended	year	due	to	snow.	We	believe	it	has	been	a	very	successful	year	
here	at	Peninsula.	Thank	you	for	being	part	of	our	community	and	for	all	that	you	have	
contributed	to	our	success.		Every	little	detail,	from	helping	your	student	get	here	on	time,	to	
volunteering	for	events	(and	everything	in	between)	helps	to	create	a	productive	and	inviting	
learning	environment.		

We	hope	that	you	all	have	a	wonderful	summer.	For	those	of	you	returning	to	Peninsula	next	
year,	we	look	forward	to	your	return.	For	those	of	you	who	are	headed	off	on	your	next	
adventure	(such	as	middle	school!)	we	wish	you	all	the	best.		

We	would	also	like	to	say	farewell	to	the	following	staff	members:	Kelsey	Kaul,	Andrew	
Hernandez,	MaryLynn	Gardner,	Peter	Timmons,	Zoe	Bakker	and	Tara	Davila.		We	will	miss	
them	as	part	of	our	team.	

Sincerely,	

Silvia	Asson	
Principal	

Dates for Next Year 
Community Care Day:    Sat. August 26th   @  9:00am - 12pm 
Ice Cream Social:         Sat. August 26th   @  12:00pm - 1:00pm 
First day of school (1-5):  Wed. August 30th 
First day of school (K):  Tue. September  5th 
     *Always check the school calendar on our website for the most up to 
     date calendar information.  www.pps.net/peninsula 

The lost and found this year is more than over flowing, so odds 
are something of your student’s is hiding in there. We will be 
open on Friday 6/15 from 8:00am - 3:30pm, so stop by and dig 
through it. All items not picked up on Monday 6/19 will be 
donated to the district clothing closet. 



Sunday Parkways presented by PBOT 
June 25th, 11am - 4pm 

On	June	25th,	thousands	of	smiling	faces	will	gather	in	North	Portland	to	celebrate	10	
years	of	Sunday	Parkways!	Community	members	are	invited	to	glide	along	the	scenic	9.5	
mile	double	loop	that	takes	a	trip	to	the	Willamette	Boulevard	and	over	to	Peninsula	Rose	
Garden,	Arbor	Lodge,	Kenton,	and	McCoy	Parks.	While	you	are	there,	don't	forget	to	enjoy	
a	spot	of	good	food,	good	laughs,	and	good	music!		The	Peninsula	PTA	will	be	on	the	

corner	of	Emerald	and	Halleck	with	refreshments,	so	stop	by	and	say	hi.	

Route	Map

Summer SUN School July 5th - August 4th  
This summer’s program runs Tuesday- Friday, starting on July 5th and running through 

August 4th from 9am to 1:45pm. Students should have their SUN school class assignments.  

If you have any questions regarding your classes or you did not receive anything from SUN 
School please contact: Blanca Gutierrez. bgutierrez@nhpdx.org. 503-916-6274.
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